Stephanie Hesford

From: Penny Burns SRR

Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 6:43 PM
To: Stephanie Hesford
Subject: End greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Please support the end to greyhound racing. It is cruel and immoral. It is an unececcary sport that creates much
suffering.

Sincerely,

Penny Burns

Hamilto,



